
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
  

 
 
Dear Parents/Guardians                              4 November 2024 
 
We have had amazing achievements with our Choir and Chearleading as well as Amogelang Ramaboya that participated in 
the BBold International Eisteddfod finals. It was great exposure for our learners as it was the first year that we participated 
on this level. The Choir obtained 3rd overall position in the finals.  
Learners are all now busy with their examinations and our hearts and prayers are with each learner. "Every great dream 
begins with a dreamer. Always remember, you have within you the strength, the patience, and the passion to reach for the 
start to change the world." Harriet Tubman 
 
Kind regards.  
 

GEO P1 and CAT Gr 12 NSC 
 

 

 Maths/MathsLit P2 Gr 12NSC 
 

 

 
 04 November 2024: Examinations Start 

 5 November 2024: Grade 11 Parents Meeting 16:00 

 23 November 2024 Primary School Concert 

* Payment extended to 18 November 2024 

 27 November 2024: Primary School Prize giving 

 28 November 2024: High School Prize giving 

 7 December 2024: Matric farewell 

Please note during exams the High School dismiss at 11:30 and 

Primary dismiss at 12:30 please arrange transport accordingly. 

 

 
 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 

 

 

  

Physical Science P1 Gr 12NSC 



 

School news: 
Systemic Tests 
We recently completed our Systemic School tests in the 

subjects English, Mathematics and Natural Sciences & 

Technology. These tests are designed to evaluate the 

educational system as a whole, rather than just 

individual student performance. These tests aim to 

measure the effectiveness of educational policies, 

curriculum, and teaching methods across schools or 

districts.  

 Key features of the systemic tests include: 

standardization, comprehensive coverage, data analysis 

and the overall learner performance rate.  

 
Discipline Theme of the Term 

 

 
 

 

 
Textbook Collection and Responsibility 

Notice  
 
We would like to inform you that all textbooks will be 
collected immediately after the last exam paper for 
each subject. Please ensure that your child returns 
their textbooks in good condition. 📚 
 
Additionally, please be aware that parents will be held 
responsible for a fee of R300 for any lost or damaged 
textbooks.  
 
We appreciate your cooperation in this matter.🌞 

 

Roboticon 2024 

 
We are so proud of our learners who recently attended 
Roboticon! 🤖🚀 This exciting event gave them the 
opportunity to dive deeper into the world of robotics, 
showcasing their innovative skills and problem-solving 
abilities. Our learners were inspired by the cutting-
edge technology on display and left feeling more 
motivated than ever to keep exploring the endless 
possibilities of STEM. 🌟 We can’t wait to see how they 
apply what they’ve learned in future projects! 
 

 
 
Personal Growth 
Academic challenges often push students out of their 

comfort zones, leading to personal growth and a better 

understanding of their strengths  

and weaknesses. 

 


